Re: Request for Temporary Suspension of Certain VRP Work // VRP Project #s
608071, 608072 & 6180601

Nance, Mark <MNance@idem.IN.gov>
Thu 3/26/2020 4:02 PM

To: Miya Evans <miya.evans@h2lawyers.com>; David Hatchett (david.hatchett@h2lawyers.com)
<david.hatchett@h2lawyers.com>
Cc: HOLLAND, BILL <BHOLLAND@idem.IN.gov>; Lang, Julie <jlang@idem.IN.gov>

Good Afternoon,

After discussions with the VRP Section Chief, Bill Holland, Valbruna Slater Steel Corporation
and Fort Wayne Steel Corporation may suspend any quarterly sampling and similar activities
related to VRP Project #s 6080701, 6080702, and 6180601 for sixty (60) days from the receipt
of this email. If the Stay-At-Home Order by the Governor of Indiana is extended beyond 60
days from the receipt of this email, please submit another extension request at that time.

Thank you,

Mark A. Nance

Environmental Manager | VRP Section

Remediation Services Branch | Office of Land Quality
Indiana Department of Environmental Management

(317) 233-7089 | MNance@idem.IN.gov
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From: Miya Evans <miya.evans@h2lawyers.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 10:00 AM

To: Nance, Mark <MNance@idem.IN.gov>

Cc: David Hatchett <david.hatchett@h2lawyers.com>

Subject: Request for Temporary Suspension of Certain VRP Work // VRP Project #s 608071, 608072 &
6180601

**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or
click links from unknown senders or unexpected email. ****

Please see attached correspondence. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact David Hatchett (317) 464-2621. Thank you.

M’ya K. Evans
Hatchett & Hauck LLP



150 West Market Street, Suite 200 | Indianapolis, Indiana 46204-2814
317.464.2625 (direct) | 317.464.2629 (fax)
miya.evans@h2lawyers.com | www.h2lawyers.com
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